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WARNING: West Nile virus positive mosquitoes have been 
collected in this area. Follow these recommendations to 
protect you and your family:

* Dump or drain any standing water

* Repair window and door 
   screens 

* Apply repellent when 
   outdoors

* Avoid spending time 
   outdoors at dawn or dusk

* Report abandoned 
   swimming pools, ponds, 
   and fountains. The District 
   provides mosquito larvae 
   eating �sh free of charge.
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